
Office of University Advancement
3333 University Way

Prince George, BC  V2N 4Z9

unbc.ca/giving

You’re Invited

Thank you!



You and a guest are cordially invited to UNBC’s annual

Donor Appreciation Evening
Join us for an evening of celebration and thanks. Meet UNBC students, hear how your support is

making a difference in their lives and let us celebrate YOU!

Thursday October 3, 2019
UNBC Prince George Campus – Bentley Centre

Reception at 7:00pm
Semi-Formal  |  Complimentary Parking

RSVP by Friday September 20, 2019  |  Phone: 250-960-5750  |  Email: giving@unbc.ca
If you require an accessible parking space or additional assistance please let us know in advance.

Event Entrance

General Parking

Enter from
University
Way

Parking Lot B


